
Jesus Christ: His Mission and Ministry - Chapter 10 - Medium
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Across

2 A joined the Jesuits 
and lived an austere 
life, in spite of the 
wealth of his family 
(7)

5 A Church Father 
who called the Lord’s 
Prayer “the summary 
of the whole gospel” 
(10)

10 Jesus teaches that 
we must forgive 
others, even our _____ 
(7)

11 This kind of prayer 
usually centers on 
Jesus as we “talk” with 
him in our minds (6)

12 “And behold, I am 
with you _____, until 
the end of the age.” (6)

14 A “tuning in to 
God,” thinking about 
him and being aware 
of his presence (10)

15 The Catechism 
defines prayer as “the 
_____ relationship of 
the children of God 
with their Father…” 
(6)

16 One of the major 
prayers of Jews which 
asked that people 
hallow and glorify 
God’s name 
throughout the world 
(7)

18 Jews participated in 
the _____ services 
each week (9)

21 Through the power 

of the Holy Spirit, 
_____ will pray 
alongside us (5)

22 In Aramaic, this 
word meant something 
like “for tomorrow, 
today” (5)

23 A form of prayer 
where we ask for 
something (8)

25 The Holy Spirit is 
our Comforter and 
Helper (6)

26 It means “I 
believe,” or “I agree” 
(4)

28 Jesus warned: “In 
praying, do not _____ 
like the pagans” (6)

30 St. John _____ said 
that when he sat in 
front of the Blessed 
Sacrament: “I look at 
God and he looks at 
me.” (7)

32 Jesus said he would 
be present whenever a 
community _____ in 
his name (8)

34 A form of prayer 
whereby we 
acknowledge God and 
his goodness and 
glorify him for who he 
is (6)

35 St. _____ 
Damascene defined 
prayer as “the raising 
of one’s mind and 
heart to God” (4)

37 Jesus went to the 
_____ for a forty-day 
retreat (6)



39 St. Therese of 
Lisieux described 
prayer as “a surge of 
the _____” (5)

40 St. Clement said 
prayer is “conversation 
with God” (12)

41 All type of prayer 
are gathered at _____ 
(4)

42 Jesus spoke out 
against prideful _____ 
of religious devotions 
(8)

43 Prayers said 
mentally or out loud in 
words as Jesus did (5)

Down

1 A prayer of petition 
for the sake of others 
(12)

3 Jesus said we are to 
approach God only 
after setting any _____ 
with another person 
(10)

4 St. Therese of 
Lisieux belong to this 
religious order which 
was devoted to prayer 
(10)

5 When Peter, James, 
and John were 
privileged to see the 
glory of the Risen Lord 
(15)

6 He wrote his Gospel 
for Gentile-Christians 
who didn’t have a 
strong tradition of 
prayer (4)

7 Jesus promises: 
“whatever you ask in 
my _____, I will do…” 
(4)

8 God speaks to us in 
the beauties of _____ 
(8)

9 She was a model 
disciple and showed us 
how to live a Christ-
like life (4)

13 We should be like 
the _____ in the 
parable who kept 
badgering the judge, 
refusing to take no for 
an answer (5)

16 God’s _____ will 
be fully established 
only at the end of time 
(7)

17 The key to hearing 
the Lord is to be _____ 
and let him speak (5)

19 A title for God as 
Father (4)

20 Where Jesus took 
his Apostles to pray 
after the Last Supper 
(10)

23 We learn to _____ 
by praying (4)

24 Jesus wanted him to 
be the leader of the 
Apostles (5)

27 In _____ prayer 
there is dialogue, a 
loving exchange that 
acknowledges the very 
existence, being, and 
goodness of the other 
(8)

28 In the Our Father, 
this represents the 
material and spiritual 

goods and blessings 
necessary for life (5)

29 Jesus said we only 
need _____ the size of 
a mustard seed to do 
great things (5)

31 The greatest prayer 
of thanksgiving (9)

33 For many in the 
ancient world, the 
name of the _____ was 
the _____ (same word 
in both blanks) (6)

34 These are 150 
powerful hymns (6)

36 Jesus prayed for 
_____ among his 
followers so that others 
would be attracted to 
him who is one with 
his Father (5)

38 This prayer, from 
Deuteronomy, 
confessed faith in God 
as “one” (5)


